
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
We are almost at the end of the year! Please make sure that you have completed 
registration for the 2025-2026 school year. If you have questions, please contact the school 
office. Here is the link to register: https://www.lowell.k12.or.us/enroll/ 
 
Lundy students are ending the year with a bang!  A live Cheetah came to visit, a bounce 
house and Kona Ice, they are making slime, tie-dying t-shirts, and planning our field day!   Yet 
again, it has been a wonderful year at Lundy and we couldn't be more proud of each and 
every student.  We are going to soak up these last few days before we send everyone off to 
enjoy their summer break.   
 
Our lost and found rack is full of coats and sweatshirts.  Now that the warm weather is here to 
stay, students are leaving more and more behind.  This will all be donated right when school 
gets out, so be sure to take a look! 
 
This week’s Lowell Jr/Sr High Red Devils of the Week are Taylor Sheridan, Cora Green, Natalie 
Trullinger, and Landen Omlin. 
 
Congratulations to our Athletes of the Year, Harley Hardison and Cheyanne McNamee, and 
our Coach of the Year Mark Gonzales. Harley was a team captain in both football and 
wrestling, earning 2nd Team All-League honors in football and winning his third state wrestling 
title - all while staying on the honor roll. Cheyanne was a three-sport Varsity athlete in 
volleyball, basketball, and softball. She served as a team captain and earned All-League 
honors in both basketball and softball. Coach Mark Gonzales led our softball team to state 
for the third consecutive year with only a nine-player roster. The team earned Academic All-
State honors, and Mark was voted league co-Coach of the Year. 
 
Some key dates for the remainder of the year: 
June 6th-Graduation @ 7pm in the LHS Gym (Parade at 6:15pm) 
June 10th-Incoming 7th Grade Orientation  
June 12th-Last Day of School (Release at 12:10pm) 
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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